
 
 
 

 
 

 The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 
7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.   
  
Next meeting will be December 17, 2020 7PM—Masks 

and Social Distancing Required. 
 

Mike Voboril, Tim Delsman, Ned 

Ratterman, Dave Sherman, Leo 

Holthouse, Marco Vela, Bert White, Tom 

Heriza, and Charlie Vaughan 

Thank you to all of the people who sent 

cards and prayed during my surgery, 

Art Kreger 

Thank you  to Colleen Collier and 

Sue Hutton for the beautiful ribbons 

marking off the pews.  It makes the church 

much more pleasant. 

 

 

Don’t forget Faith Formation 
next Tuesday at 1:30 PM. 
 

Congratulations to Emmet Petrucci 
and Bereniceth Sanchez, who 
received the Holy Eucharist for the 
first time on November 18th. Due 
to Covid 19 they were unable to 
make it on the 8th. 
 

For those of you who are participating 
or wish to start participating in the 
Family Rosary Curriculum, you can 
find each week’s lesson on the 
Diocesan website. Go to Office and 

Ministries and click on “Family Rosary 
Curriculum” and select which week you want. 
 

Congratulation to Eric Johnson, 
who was baptized on Tuesday, 
November 17, 2020.  We 
welcome him into our Catholic 
family. 

 
Advent Wreath kits are available in the 
Parish Office. 

“Keep Christ in Christmas” yard signs, sponsored 
by the Knight of Columbus, are available for sale 
again this year in the Parish Office. There is a 
limited quantity, so come get yours while they 
last.  The cost is $10.00 and they come with the 
stake. 

UPCOMING NEWS AND EVENTS 

Sunday Evening Mass will be held at 6:00PM beginning tonight, 

11/22/2020 

The Office will be closed November 26-27th. There will also be NO 
MORNING MASSES on Friday the 27th and Saturday the 28th.  

November 29th is the first day of the Advent Season. 

December 8th, THE IMMACULATE COMCEPTION OF THE BLESSED 
VIRGIN MARY. This is a Holy Day of Obligation.  Mass times will 
follow later. 

The office will be closed  
November 26th—27th 
for Thanksgiving.  We will 
be back Monday, Nov. 
30th 

Thank  you  f o r  you r 
participation in the Rachel 
Pregnancy Center’s Baby 
Bottle Drive.  Thank you for 
your prayers, support, and 

financial contribution.   

If you still have a baby bottle 
or pink envelope, please 
return it when you can to the 
Rachel Center or to the 
Church.  If you have any 
questions, please contact 
Patsy Hoelscher at 541-523-

2773.  Thank you very much! 

Make sure you test positive for FAITH 

Keep distance from DOUBT, and isolate from 

FEAR. 

Trust GOD through it all. 


